From: Vinod Pandit <V.Pandit@cabi.org>

Sent: Thursday, October 5, 2023 10:38 AM

To: Rengalakshmi-MSSRF <rengalakshmi@mssrf.res.in>; Rajkumar-MSSRF <rajkumar@messrf.res.in>
Cc: IN-BDT <IN-BDT@cabi.org>

Subject: Our condolences on the passing of Prof. Swaminathan Sir.

Dear Both,

| want to convey that we all at CABI are deeply saddened & sorry to hear about this terrible news, and
wanted to pass on our condolences to everyone at MSSRF — as we work more closely with you both so
request to please do this favour.

Please do also share our sympathies with Professor’s family. It is a hard thought to think of losing a very
polite and forward looking personality Prof. M. S. Swaminathan Sir ! however, we have to accept this realty
and pray his noble soul rests in Peace !

It was always a pleasure to stand beside this tall personality and the Architect of Green Revolution in
India, and to discuss collaborations with him.

Regards,

Dr. Vinod Pandit

Acting Director

CABI

2" Floor, CG Block, ICAR-NASC Complex,
DP Shastri Marg

New Delhi 110 012

India

Telephone: +91 9910182288
Email: V.Pandit@cabi.org
Visit us as www.cabi.org
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